
August 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Student 
 
We received information late on Wednesday that BTEC courses will be 
regraded, with new grades sent to schools next week.  Your original 
grades for your BTEC courses were shown in the print out you received 
in your Sixth form results pack. We will post you the updated version as 
soon as we receive the new grades next week.  We are optimistic that 
this may mean some BTEC grades may improve from those you receive 
today. 
 
We are disappointed that this has been yet another significant, and last 
minute, change in the system this year for awarding grades so if you 
need any help or advice, just contact a member of the Sixth Form team. 
 
If you are enrolling on a college or university course and this is affected 
by your BTEC grades, show staff at the college or university this letter, 
which makes it clear that you are waiting for updated BTEC grades. 
 


